
 
 
To the College Community: 
  
Please note that the Ocean County College Board of Trustees, at its monthly meeting at 3:30 p.m. on 
Thursday, February 22, 2024, in the Conference Center on the college campus, will consider and may adopt 
the following recommendation: 

  
♦       To revise Policy #5300, Students, Tuition and Fee Schedule 

  
In accordance with New Jersey Public Law 94, Chapter 48, the Board of Trustees will conduct a public 
hearing prior to formal action for those members of the college community who wish to address the 
proposed tuition/fee revisions. 
  
Connie Bello 
Assistant to the President/ 
Secretary to the Board of Trustees 
 


